

1100 Marie Mount Hall College Park, Maryland 20742-7541 301.405.5805 TEL 301.405.5749 FAX http://www.senate.umd.edu

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

Received

SEP 2 9 2006

September 25, 2006

## MEMORANDUM

TO:

C. D. Mote, Jr.

President, University of Maryland

FROM:

S. James Gates

Chair, University Senate

Mary Giles M

Executive Secretary and Director, University Senate

**SUBJECT:** 

Revisions to the University's Plan of Organization

(Senate Document Number 04-05-33)

On April 24, the University Senate approved the revisions to the University's Plan of Organization, the result of extensive work by Dr. Gerald Miller and members of the Plan of Organization Review Committee. Following the Plan's own rules for its review, the Senate Office in concert with the Office of the Registrar conducted a campus-wide referendum on the revisions. The majority of the faculty, staff, and students casting ballots through Testudo approved the revisions. The Senate Office certified the results on September 25, 2006, after a two-week voting period, ending on September 22, 2006.

We are forwarding for your review Dr. Miller's short report summarizing the changes to the 2000 Plan and a copy of the revised Plan, showing the revisions in a strikeout and boldface format. We appreciate your consideration of the revised Plan and request that you inform the Senate Office of your decision.

**Enclosures:** 

Report of the Plan of Organization Review Committee

Revised Plan of Organization

SJG:am

cc:

Eileen Abels, Chair of the Elections, Representation, and Governance Committee

Marvin Breslow, Senate Parliamentarian

William W. Destler, Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs

Gerald Miller, Chair of the Plan of Organization Review Committee

Terrance Roach, Executive Assistant to the President

Ellin Scholnick, Associate Provost for Faculty Affairs

Ann Wylie, Assistant President and Chief of Staff

President's Approval:

Date: 9-28-06